CALLING ALL YOUNG SINGERS

FAMILY
MASS
CHOIR

IF YOU ARE BETWEEN
KINDERGARTEN AND EIGHTH GRADE
AND WANT TO SING IN CHURCH
THIS MESSAGE IS FOR YOU!

THE FAMILY MASS CHOIR
WILL REHEARSE IN THE CHOIR LOFT ON
SUNDAY APRIL 7 AT 8:30AM
IN PREPARATION FOR THE 9AM MASS

INTERESTED? FOLLOW THE LINK BELOW
FAMILY MASS CHOIR SIGN UP



https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSe6a5EFM_-Qqscx2Vmr4g9IWr9Y3-nWAYJjl8OtrvKjq4HByg/viewform?usp=sf_link

